[bookmark: _GoBack]From: caroline Abbott 
Sent: 23 December 2014 13:31
To: Planning
Cc: Charlie 
Subject: Re 14/01912/F

Dear Planning Officers,
We are the immediate neighbours of Dairy cottage and would like you to know that we are entirely happy with the proposed change of use.

Dr. & Mrs C.J.A. Abbott
Woodman’s Cottage
Wendlebury
OX25 2PR.

